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Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

JEROME J JR ERPENBACH <erpenbach_j@bellsouth.net> Wed, Oct 12, 2011 at 1:50 PM
To: bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org  

 
Bettyjo --please coy to Commissioners for Thursday agenda package--Thanks 
  
  
MPC Commissioners, 
  
I have lived in Knoxville since 1984 and have been involved in many homeowner and development issues on a 
frequent basis. Significant  involvement in the Kingston Overlook and Sherrill Property developments pointed out 
numerous ordinances and practices, where from my perspective, the quality of life in our community was 
significantly challenged by business, often in the name of growth and tax revenue.  While Ashley Oaks subdivision, 
off of Kingston Pike is in the County, my backyard aligns with annexed City land. There have been many quality of 
life issues and growth issues we have faced over the past years. We need to start caring about and regulating growth 
as an integrated community. 
  
The amount of energy citizens have to apply to mantain vigilance and awareness of poor planning and regulation is 
significant.   We are  frustrated with being behind other progressive southern communities in our ordinances and 
values for balanced growth.  The recent efforts to bring attention the MPC position on the Sherrill Hill 
signage really brings out the frustrations in the community.   However, out of this effort we are starting to make 
some progress in sign ordinances.  
  
The proposal before you (10-A-11-OA) is a start in the right direction.   I urge you to vote yes for this proposal.  
WE as a community -city and county- must start down a collaborative positive and balanced effort to catch up with 
the rest of progressive southern communities.  This is a start.    
  

Jerry Erpenbach 

9621 Cotesworth Lane 

Knoxville, TN  
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